Dear Parents and Guardians,
The Archdiocese of Omaha has successfully fulfilled the mandates issued by the Unites States Conference of Catholic Bishops regarding the Charter for Protection of Children and Young People.  Many of you, have participated in the safe environment training sessions required of all those who have direct, regular contact with children.  This is required of all teachers, staff members, coaches, classroom assistants and any other school personnel who work directly with children.

A response to the requirements of this charter included the development of safe environment training for the students in grades K-12 attending Catholic Schools in the Archdiocese of Omaha.  The Catholic Schools Office assembled an archdiocesan committee of K-12 Catholic religion/theology teachers who have developed the lessons for this training.  The program is entitled “Circle of Grace”.  All of the Catholic Schools have received a copy of these lessons.  There is one lesson designed for each grade level.  The lessons correspond directly to the Archdiocesan Religion Curriculum already in place in our school.  
Please let me know if you have any further questions! 

Miss Kestel 

